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Dear Si rPRODUC1' SERV1CE 

I purchased a 22-250 model 700 varmint rifle a number of 

years ago I cannot remember the exact year. I purchased the rifle 

in Traverse City Michigan. the model No. is 6508205. 

On numerous occasions this rifle has fired when I pushed the 

safety off. I took it to two different Gunsmiths and they both 

told me they could not tell what causing the problem. 

I have not used the gun for years because I am afraid of it 

misfiring and causing an accident. I was going to trade it in on 

another Rifle but when I tell them that it fires sometimes when 

you take the safety off they don,t want it, and I certainly will 

not· sell it to somebody without telling them. 

I plan on buying another Remington Rifle this year for my 

son, I think it will be the Remington Model 700 B.D.L. in the 

7mm08 caliber. I would like you to give me the value of my 22-250 
'y 

that has the firing problem towards the purchase of this new 

Model 700. If you would do this I would send you the 22-250 I 

really don,t want to keep the Rifle at all I just do not trust it. 

I also own several other Remington Rifles a model 700 B.D.L. 

7mmRem. Mag. 8 Mna'l 700 B.D.L. 243, two pump shotguns, a nylon 22, 

and an older 30-06 semi auto. These guns are all of excellent 

quality and I have been more than satisfied with all of them. 

I watched 60 Minutes on Television a few weeks ago and I now 

realize this is a Manufacturer,s defect. 

Thank you and I hope you can resolve this problem. 

Sincerely 

George J Smith~~)~ 
8560 W. 10 RD. 
Mesick Mi 49668 

Ph. (616) 885-1905 
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